
 

 

 

 

   

 
After 74 years of business operations, I am sad to inform you 
that we will be closing Helen Brett Enterprises, Inc. as of April 1, 
2023. 
 
This is very hard for me to do, however with the rising costs of 
our shows and the lack of exhibitor and attendee support, we 
cannot continue our shows. 
 
I thank all of you for your great years with Helen Brett and all 
that you have given. 
  
Robert Kolinek - CEO 

     
 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/7aiukw/fhgvrj/7upto4d
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